5th Grade Newsletter
Mrs. Maslyn
May 27-31, 2019
Important Dates:
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Mon. 5/27:	NO SCHOOL

Tue. 5/28:  Return classroom folders		

Thur. 5/30:	Ascension Thursday Mass and NJHS Inductions  
			11:00 am in the Gym

Fri. 5/31:	Spelling Test

		Health Test – they all have study guides 

		
Subjects:

Math:  The students have been working on some Measurement topics – Area, Perimeter and Volume.  They have done well with these and we will be moving on to some Measurement Conversions of Customary and Metric Units.  We have also started review for the final exam.  They have review folders to use and should be reviewing at home!  Please let me know if you have any questions or need suggestions on how to help them study!    

Science:  We have officially finished our required topics for this year!  The kids did a great job working out of the new workbooks and completing all the requirements.  We will start working on some review for the final next week as well as complete some fun lab activities!  At the end of each school year, I do an “egg drop” activity and we will shortly be starting to work on that.    

Social Studies:  The students finished up all the lessons in Chapter 7 and took their test on the Chromebooks and using their workbooks to help!  We will not be doing any further chapter out of their workbooks but will be working on some map skills and DBQ work next week.  We will also start reviewing for the final exam.  There will be mostly vocabulary, important people and dates on this test.  They will review everything in school and should do some studying at home.        

ELA:  The students will read and work on the last story in the final unit of their textbook series, “The Story of Annie Sullivan”.  Their spelling list will come from this lesson and will be updated on the website over the weekend.  They will also be finishing up a Writer’s Workshop opinion piece next week.      

Religion:  This past week the students worked on an activity about the “Gifts of the Holy Spirit” and worked with a partner to look up Bible verses to help with the meanings of these gifts.  Next week, we will do a short activity on the “Fruits of the Holy Spirit” with our buddies!  We will also start review of the necessary vocab. for their final exam which will include all the information from Chapter 9-12.   

Note from the teacher:

[bookmark: _GoBack]What a busy week we had!  The weather is really starting to act like Spring, and we have gone outside as much as possible.  We are in the official count down…less than 1 month to go!  There’s a lot going on so please make sure you are keeping up with all the communication from the school 

·  Students should have water bottles with them.  Our classroom gets HOT and stays hot from here on out.  

· Please return Seabreeze orders and the permission slips and payment four our 6/12 field trip as soon as you can.  

· In their folders is the information for the Summer Tutoring that I provide.  Please look that over and let me know if you have any questions or would like to sign your child(ren) up – I tutor all ages!  

I think that is all for now.  I hope everyone enjoys the longgggg weekend 

God Bless,

Mrs. Maslyn
Stacy.maslyn@dor.org 
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